Dear Supporters and Fellow-Laborers,

We are extremely excited to announce that
we have purchased our plane tickets! Our date to
leave for Cambodia is January 7, 2014. Currently our
support level is at 96%, and we are trusting that the
Lord will bring in the last little bit in the next few
months. Several conferences and church meetings
are still on our schedule, and we have no doubt that
we will be fully supported by the end of the year.

Our meetings in September were exciting and
refreshing. After driving all day to be at one church
for their Wednesday meeting, we were delighted
when they voted to take us on for support on the
spot!

Buying one-way plane tickets can be a
sobering thing. The God-given goal we have worked
toward for the past year and a half seems very real
now. We are eager to begin this work, but it is also
easy to be nervous about such a huge change. A
pastor reminded us that though future challenges
may seem difficult to face, God gives the grace we
need at the time we need it. Being in the place of
God's grace and power is the greatest place we could
be. Thank God for His grace, and thank you all for
your prayers. God is answering, and we expect to see
continued answers to prayer!

In Christ,

Matt and Nikki Brown
Romans 15:20-21

October 7, 2013

Nikki's Notes

Our Support
Level Question: What type of

100 | health care will be available

90 in Cambodia?
80 Answer: From what | have
70 learned from other

60 missionaries, there is a

50 medical missionary who is

40 | available as well as a clinic

22 you can go to for a small

10 charge to get treatment for

. most illnesses. For major
illnesses (surgeries,

deliveries, etc...) it is best to go to Thailand. God is

the Ultimate Physician and we are trusting Him for

continued good health.

*Please submit your questions to the email address
below.

Prayer Requests

e Traveling mercies

e Additional support

e Wisdom in planning

e Joshua's healthy growth and development

Interested in receiving this electronically? Subscribe online @ brownstocambodia.wordpress.com/partner-with-us

Sending Church
Good News Baptist Church

Pastor Walt Coles
3252 Taylor Road

Email: mattandnikkilO3 @yahoo.com
Cell: (757) 771-0076
Website: brownstocambodia.wordpress.com

Mission Board

World Wide New Testament
Baptist Missions

PO Box 725

Chesapeake, VA 23321

Kings Mountain, NC 28086





